
Feedback Request for Your Recent Curbside 

Pickup 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

Thank you for choosing our curbside pickup service! We hope your experience was convenient 

and satisfactory. 

To help us improve, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please take a moment to answer 

the following questions: 

• How easy was it to place your order? 

• Was the pickup process efficient? 

• Were our staff members helpful and courteous? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Your input is invaluable to us, and we look forward to serving you better in the future! 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


